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Later's

Weevil & Earwig Bait

With Sodium Fluosilicate.  For Control of Cutworms, Earwigs and
Strawberry Root Weevils under Rhododendrons, Azaleas and around
flowers.

Weevil Damage

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 06954 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  Sodium Fluosilicate 5%

CAUTION           POISON

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

400 g

Later's Weevil & Earwig Bait

FOR USE UNDER RHODODENDRONS, AZALEAS AND AROUND FLOWERS

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Do not use Later's Weevil & Earwig Bait if rain is predicted.  Do
not water or irrigate for at least two days after application. 
If a heavy rain occurs within 24 hours of use, a second
application may be necessary. 

CUTWORMS:  Treat the area immediately after the appearance of
cutworms or cutworm damage.  Scatter Later's Weevil & Earwig Bait
on the ground around the plants.  Cutworms will contact the bait
when they emerge from the ground at night and when they go back
into the soil in the morning.

EARWIGS:  Scatter Later's Weevil & Earwig Bait all over your
field or garden, paying special attention to places preferred by
earwigs such as rows, wood piles, compost heaps, bases of trees
and other damp and dark hiding places.

Strawberries:  To control STRAWBERRY ROOT WEEVIL, AND BLACK VINE
WEEVIL; this product is especially advantageous at times when
certain dusts and sprays cannot be used.  Consult your local
agriculturist for the proper time for application.  Place a
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continuous ban around the entire field to prevent reinfestation.
Scatter a small amount into the crown of each plant and on the
ground around the plants.  Use 500 g per 100 m2.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, Dogs, etc.  Avoid
skin contact.  Wash hands after use.  Do not store near food or
feed.  Protect pets and domestic animals from treated areas. 

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting by administering an
emetic such as mustard and water.  Immediately following, give
milk of magnesia, lime water, soda ash, or hydrated lime in
water.  Call a doctor immediately in the case of an accident. 

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Alkalinity decomposes the poison. 
Symptoms of poisoning:  nausea and vomiting, abdominal distress,
diarrhea, tremors, convulsions, etc.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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